
 

 

Our Ref: RXL/CCO/SchPhotos 
 
17 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Photo Day – Tuesday, 24th September 2024 
 
We have arranged for School Photographers, Fizz Photography, to visit Oldbury Wells the 
morning of Tuesday, 24th September to take photographs of all students in Years 7, 9 and 
11.  These will be used for our school record system.  Students should attend lessons as 
usual, until directed by staff to attend the West Canteen, where they will be supervised during 
the photography process. 
 
Please ensure that your child attends school looking smart and in full correct uniform.  
 
Should you wish to purchase your child’s photo, you can pre-register with Fizz Photography 
to see the proof photos which should be available within 10 working days.  Instructions for this 
can be found of the reverse of this letter.  For those who do not pre-register, proof slips will be 
delivered to school within 10 working days and handed to your child to bring home.  A deadline 
for ordering will be clearly printed on each proof slip with clear ordering instructions.  Ordering 
is available online only and is to be done directly with Fizz Photography.  Delivery of prints will 
be within 12 working days of closure of the ordering deadline.  Photos will be delivered to 
school unless you have elected for home delivery. 
 
If you intend to register, you must do so BEFORE school photo day (Tuesday 24th September 
2024).  Please see instructions from Fizz Photography for pre-registering on the reverse of 
this letter.  
 
Many thanks  
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Becky Lawson 
Assistant Headteacher  
Behaviour, Standards & Safeguarding 

  



 
 
 
Action Required: Register for School Photo Day – 24th September 2024 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
  
We're excited to announce that we, Fizz Photography, will be capturing the student school’s 
photographs on Tuesday, 24th September 2024.  
 
To streamline the process and ensure secure access to your child's photos, there is an easy 
online registration system. 
  
You must register BEFORE school photo day, (Tuesday 24th September 2024) so please 
register NOW by following these three simple steps: 
  
1. Visit https://order.fizz-photography.co.uk on your phone, tablet or computer. 

2. Enter code: JRP3D9W989 

3. Enter your child’s name, as it appears on the school register, and your contact details 
  
You must register BEFORE the day of the photo shoot.  Once registered, you'll be notified 
when photos are available for viewing and ordering, directly receiving your child's photo(s) via 
email/SMS. You can view and order photos with ease, from anywhere.  Your details are used 
solely for sharing your child’s personal gallery securely with you, and you can learn more about 
Fizz Photography’s data protection practices here: 
 
https://order.fizz-photography.co.uk/privacy-policy/  
  
You will not be able to register on the day of the photo shoot or beyond.  Parents / Guardians 
who do not register will receive a manual proof slip in due course.  
 
Please don't miss this opportunity for a seamless photo day experience.  Pre-register today! 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
  

https://order.fizz-photography.co.uk/
https://order.fizz-photography.co.uk/privacy-policy/


Warm regards, 
 
Fizz Photography.                            


